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The laureates of the second promotion of the Center of Excellence in Information Technologies
(CEIT), set up in partnership between Morocco and India, received on January 28th, 2019 their
certificates. A ceremony was held on this occasion in Casablanca, with the presence of Rkia Derham,
Secretary of State for Foreign Trade, and Kheya Bhattacharya, Ambassador of India in Rabat.

The CEIT provides certified training in english for young people (bac + 2) in the scientific, computer
or technical fields, on advanced topics in IT development such as "software engineering", "website
and multimedia design" , "Java programming", "Linux system administration", "IT project
management" and "database administration".

There are 400 to benefit from this program since its launch in December 2017.
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